
 

 

BEECH ROAD LANTERN PARADE AND CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 24TH 

 

 

 

Dear parent, 

 

The school is participating in this year’s Beech Road Christmas Lights Switch-On event, which involves 

a lantern parade from Beech Road Park to Chorlton Green. 

 

Your child’s class has been selected to take part and the children have already had lots of fun making 

their lanterns in school, under the watchful eye of We Are Adventurers forest school leader Paul Wilcox 

and his team. 

 

If you wish your child to participate in the parade on the evening of the 24th, a parent or carer will need to 

accompany them throughout. 

 

Details for the event are as follows: 

 

5.30pm - gather in Beech Road Park 

 

5.45pm - parade to set off from Beech Road park towards Chorlton Green 

 

6.15pm - Lights switch-on at Chorlton Green 

 

A cane to carry the lantern will be provided on the night, as will an LED light to go inside the lantern.  

 

It should be a wonderful evening for the whole community and really kick off the festive season in 

Chorlton in style. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there on the night.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

We Are Adventurers team.  

 

 

 

 


